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Philippine Consulate General Conducts A Consular Outreach In 
Manchester, New Hampshire  

 

 
The outreach team of the Philippine Consulate General in New York, led by Vice Consul Tanya 
Faye O. Ramiro, (center, in   white), together with volunteers from the Filipino-American Friendship 
Society of New Hampshire pose for a photo opportunity after successfully completing the outreach 
(Photo by NYCPCG) 

 
22 July 2019, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York held aconsular 
outreach in Manchester, New Hampshire last 20 July 2019, Saturday, in partnership with 
the Filipino-American Friendship Society of New Hampshire. 
 
Theconsular outreach, led by Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. Ramiro, provided one hundred 
thirty-three (133) consular services.  
 
The next consular outreach will be held on 07 September 2019 in Lancaster, 
Pennsylvania.END 
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The Consular Outreach team entertaining clients (Photo by NYPCG) 
 

 
The first batch of clients arriving (Photo by NYPCG) 
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